

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

David E. Brown, D.C. Director

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, MSM, RN, CSAC, FRE Executive Director Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300
Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367- 4400 FAX (804) 527- 4475 Board of Nursing (804) 367-4515 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 367-5469 FAX (804) 527-4455

June 9, 2017

Sandra Elaine Heflin Thomas, R.N. 315 Fairfield Drive King William, VA 23086

CERTIFIED MAIL 9414 7266 9904 2062 8773 59

RE: License Number 0001-138069 RESCISSION OF STAYED SUSPENSION

Dear Ms. Thomas:

The Board of Nursing ("Board") has received verification that you have been dismissed from the Virginia Health Practitioners' Monitoring Program.

In accordance with the Order of the Board entered March 21, 2017, the stay of indefinite suspension has been summarily rescinded and your license to practice Registered Nurse in the Commonwealth of Virginia is INDEFINITELY SUSPENDED effective this date.

If you wish to contest this action, you may request a formal hearing before the Board. A request for a formal hearing on this matter must be in writing, addressed to the attention of Jay Douglas, M.S.M., R.N., C.S.A.C., F.R.E., and received by the Board within 33 days from the date of this letter. Upon receipt of your timely written request, a formal hearing will be scheduled. Please note that failing to request a formal hearing within 33 days will not prevent you from applying for reinstatement of your license at a later date.

Pursuant to Virginia Code § 54.-2400.2, this letter shall remain in the custody of the Department of Health Professions as a public record and shall be made available for public inspection and copying upon request.

You may contact the Board office at (804)367-4520 if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Jay Douglas, M.S.M, R.N., C.S.A.C., F.R.E.

Executive Director

Virginia Board of Nursing

JPD/sts

1800-4

cc: Peggy Wood, Monitoring Program Manager